
January 22, 2024 
 
Dear House Committee on Elections, 
 
SUBJECT:  Testimony for HB 2504  
 
 
I am in favor of HB2504 requiring that only physical paper ballots be used for all audits for elections.  
Therefore, ballot images would not be allowed to be the same as the physical paper ballots for audits.  
I cannot understand why they would want to allow images when they only store paper ballots for 22 
months.  Therefore, not taking up too much space to store being that they only hold the ballots for 22 
months.  Thus, this will make me, and others, feel more secure for the audit to be transparent.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jaime Kissinger 
  


